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Dear Parents / Carers,

Thank you all for your support at this difficult time. The parents of the children that we are expecting in school have all been notified. All other children must remain at home.
The teachers are going to be very carefully planning a lovely full day of education for the children each day, which will be uploaded on to the school website under each class page. However, we appreciate that your homes are under their own pressures at this time and we do not expect everything to be completed. Please do what you feel is appropriate.
Teachers will be available via email between the hours of 9:00-17:00 Monday to Friday for any questions you have regarding the work set. 

lucy.jobbins@stjohnsboll.cheshire.sch.uk
charris@stjohnsboll.cheshire.sch.uk
lstout@stjohnsboll.cheshire.sch.uk
dtimmis@stjohnsboll.cheshire.sch.uk
ellen.watson@stjohnsboll.cheshire.sch.uk
bread@stjohnsboll.cheshire.sch.uk
senco@stjohnsboll.cheshire.sch.uk

EYFS
The pupils in EYFS have all been sent home with a lovely pack including work books and other information. Mrs Jobbins has also advised that a useful website to use is - 
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
This is currently free for children to access. Another link – 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/ 
can be accessed using -
Username: Bollington
Password: Reception

KS1
The pupils in KS1 can now access the classroom secrets website for free using the below link - 
https://classroomsecrets.co.uk/
KS2
The pupils in KS2 all have logins for the school website, and Mr Timmis and Mrs Watson will set up discussion pages so that the children can chat, share ideas and support each other online. 
Some homework will be set via Espresso, which is an online tool that we use in school. This can be accessed using the below- 
www.discoveryeducation.co.uk
Username
student6973

Password
Grimshaw1 
Twinkl website which provides many educational resources has also offered free access for pupils and parents at this time. Below is the online access link and code. 
www.twinkl.co.uk/offer and enter the code UKTWINKLHELPS
We thank you all for your support and co-operation during this difficult time. Please remember we are still here for you, so please do not hesitate to get in contact if you need to.
